TWO RIVERS PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD OF EDUCATION
Committee of the Whole Board Meeting — March 22, 2021

1. The meeting was called to order by President Jaimie Salta at 6:38 p.m.

2. The following members were present: Commissioners Michael Canty, Zak Peterson, Gregory Ross,
Julie Schroeder, Maria Veldre, Randy Williams, and Jaimie Salta.

3. Written notice of this meeting was sent to the news media on Friday, March 19, 2021.
4. Pledge of Allegiance.

5. Motion by Com. Veldre, seconded by Com. Ross, to approve the agenda as posted; motion carried
unanimously.

6. Recognition of invited visitors and guests: None.

7. Questions and comments from citizens on agenda items:
Edward Kakes, 7230 Rocky K Lane, Two Rivers, WI spoke to the Board and stated that he is concerned
with the 4-day proposal to return to school. He is concerned that there is no education for students on
Friday’s. It was stated that school never stopped throughout the pandemic for students.

8. Communications: None.

9. 0Old Business:
Reintegration Plan was presented by Lisa Quistorf. The plan is a solid plan with consistency from the
beginning. Students will return to school four days a week beginning April 6, 2021. It is hopeful that
the students will return to school full time in September.

10. Business to be transacted:
A. Motion by Com. Canty, seconded by Com. Williams to approve date change for TRHS
Graduation from Sunday, June 13, 2021 to Saturday, June 12, 2021; motion carried unanimously.
B. Motion by Com. Ross, seconded by Com. Williams to approve Facility Committee Assignment;
motion carried unanimously.

11. District Administrator’s Report:
Lisa Quistorf offered sympathy to the family of Ken Baroun who passed away on March 10™.
Ken was a former principal at Koenig Elementary School and co-principal at Washington High
School. Brian Gallagher provided an update on the end of the winter sports season. Spring sports
will begin on April 19", Tim Engh reported that there are currently 15 students in the Youth
Apprenticeship program, which is the most in schools our size in our Conference. We have close
to twenty partnerships, and it is growing. The Forward testing window is open at Koenig, Magee
and L.B. Clarke. Parent-teacher conferences will be pushed back due to testing. Upcoming
events were announced.

12. Motion by Com. Veldre, seconded by Com. Schroeder to adjourn the meeting at 7:11 p.m.; motion carried
unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,
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